
NEW COLLEGE,

OXFORD.

11th November, 1958.

Professor Vicens Vives,
santalo, 130,
Barcelona,
Spain.

Dear Professor Vicens Vives,

Thank you for your letter of the 4th November. I am very glad
to hear that your wife will be coming and we shall be delighted
if you could stay with us. I will meet you 6t CJxTora st-a�ion ir
you will tell me the time of your train.

As you will be lecturing in French perhaps we ought to have
in a�vance the titles in French of your lectures.

We look forward very much to meeting you.

Yours sincerely,

¡�


